
William B. Travis High School 
Tiger Choir 

11111 Harlem Rd, Richmond, TX 77406 
Phone: 281-629-2662     Email: johnl.bonner@fortbendisd.com 

 
 
May 3, 2023 
 
Dear Tiger Choir Family, 

May 8-10, 2023 is scheduled for Pop Show Rehearsals. I encourage students to wear something 
comfortable that they can dance in and bring water to stay hydrated.   
 
Monday, May 8 
Chamber 
3:00-5:00 on stage in auditorium 
Advanced Treble 
5:00-7:00 on stage in auditorium 
 
Tuesday, May 9 
Tenor/Bass 
3:00-5:00 in Choir Room 
Treble 
5:00-7:00 in Choir Room 
 
Wednesday, May 10 
Varsity Chorale 
3:00-4:00 on stage in auditorium 
 
Thursday, May 11 
ALL STUDENTS – FINAL DRESS REHEARSAL 
4:30-6:00 on stage in auditorium 
(I highly encourage students to eat something between 2:45-4:30. Students may bring a meal, order a meal, or go 
get food during this time.) 
ALL STUDENTS – PERFORMANCE 
7:00 – FREE Admission in THS Auditorium (enter through Commons entrance at bus ramps.) (Auditorium doors will 
open for performance at 6:30.)

 
 

Thank you,  

 
John Lee Bonner  
(281) 629-2662 
johnl.bonner@fortbendisd.com 

mailto:johnl.bonner@fortbendisd.com

